
PQ 17/20 
 
Planning Committee – 2 June 2020 
 
Written question from Dr Lloyd to the Chairman of the Planning Committee 
 
 
In the absence of a second access road will the Planning Committee please 
ensure provision is made to provide off-road parking for the residents of the 
current Forest Hills cul-de-sac and visitors, (Say twelve parking spaces) and 
actively pursue making a condition of the proposed developments that in the 
event of either scheme going ahead the ‘green strip’ is widened by a further 
twenty metres to that currently proposed.  
 
 
 

Response 
 
It is considered that this is not a question for the planning committee, but a 
representation on current applications. It has therefore been provided to the case 
officer for these applications. The applications are currently still under consideration 
by officers and the applications are therefore not ready to be presented to committee 
for consideration.  
 
 
 


